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Scott Greenberg

From: Scott Greenberg
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 10:41 AM
To: 'leon@leongcs.com'
Subject: 2017 Comprehensive Plan Amendment Docket
Attachments: RES1526.docx

On November 21, 2016, the Mercer Island Council adopted its Final Docket of Comprehensive Plan 
amendment to be considered by the City in 2017 (see attached).  Your proposed amendment was included on 
the Final Docket.  
 
The next step in the amendment process is payment of the additional Comprehensive Plan Amendment fee.  If 
paid by the end of 2016, the fee is $3,836.75.  If paid in 2017, the fee will likely be 3%-4% higher (amount to be 
determined after budget approval next week).  In any event, the fee will need to be paid by March 1, 2017.   
 
We expect the Planning Commission will begin their review of all proposed amendments in June or July of 
2017, with City Council action by the end of 2017.  A schedule for the review of all proposed amendments and 
City Council action will be prepared next spring.   
 
We may need additional information regarding your proposed amendment and will contact you early in 2017 
with any information requests, which could include environmental impact information, traffic analyses, etc.   
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Scott Greenberg, AICP | Development Services Director 
Development Services Group 
City of Mercer Island 
9611 SE 36th Street | Mercer Island, WA  98040 
Direct 206.275.7706 
scott.greenberg@mercergov.org   
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE:  This e-mail account is public domain.  Any correspondence from or to this e-mail account may be a public 
record.  Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or in part, may be subject to disclosure pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any claim of confidentiality or privilege 
asserted by an external party.  
 


